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Tucker, Matthew

From: Matt Weygandt [matt@barriquesmarket.com]
Sent: Wednesday, May 18, 2016 8:16 AM
To: Tucker, Matthew; Parks, Timothy
Cc: Eskrich, Sara; Finn Berge
Subject: Barriques request for referral

Hi Matt & Tim - We would like to request that our CUP application be referred for an additional 3 
months at the request of our neighbors and ourselves while we continue to work through options on 
how to further minimize the impact of our coffee roasting on the surrounding area.  Specifically we will 
be installing a new, larger catalyst into our existing afterburner setup that we would like to see the 
affects of as well as several modifications to the exhaust stack itself that we are considering that may 
reduce the already minimal impact we are having on our neighbors.  We will of course also continue 
working w/ the neighborhood to address other options that they may surface and evaluate those on 
their possible applicability to our business and impact on the question at hand.  Based on the current 
Plan Commission calendar we would request our application to be considered on the September 21st 
meeting as both Finn and I are out of town during both meetings in August.  Thank you for the 
consideration and if you have any questions, please let us know. 
 
MRW  
 
--  
Matt Weygandt 
matt@barriquesmarket.com 
www.barriquesmarket.com 
www.facebook.com/barriques 
608-284-9463 x4 

pltmp
Highlight

pltmp
Highlight

pltmp
Highlight


